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1 June 2017 

 

Mr Paul French 

Co-Convenor 

CBD BUG 

Email: convenors@cbdbug.org.au  

 

Dear Paul 

 

SYLVAN ROAD PEAK PERIOD BIKE LANE TRIAL  

Community feedback survey 

 

Brisbane City Council is committed to improving cyclist safety and is undertaking a peak period bike 

lane trial on Sylvan Road, between Milton Road and Land Street, Toowong. The 12 month trial 

concludes in May 2017.  

 

The Sylvan Road peak period bike lane trial started in May 2016 and is an innovative Council safety 

initiative that trials no standing zones as dedicated bike lanes from 6-9am for inbound traffic and 4-7pm 

for outbound traffic, Monday to Friday along Sylvan Road.  

 

As part of the trial evaluation, Council is seeking feedback from users of Sylvan Road via an online 

survey about the effectiveness of the trial and the future layout of the road once the trial concludes in 

May 2017.  

 

The online survey will be available from Thursday 1 June to Wednesday 21 June 2017 via the project 

webpage on Council’s website www.brisbane.qld.gov.au and search for ‘Sylvan Road’. The survey 

consists of 15 questions and takes approximately 10 minutes to complete. 

 

Feedback from the survey, along with community feedback received throughout the trial and 

observations from traffic activity, will be considered in the decision-making for the future layout of 

Sylvan Road once the trial concludes in May 2017. In the interim, peak hour bike lanes will remain and 

continue to operate on Sylvan Road between Land Street and Milton Road. 

 

Council has notified the local community and businesses about the survey, and we would appreciate 

any assistance you can provide in sharing this information with your members.  

 

Thank you for your feedback and suggestions throughout this trial. 

 

If you have any questions please contact the project team on 1800 669 416 or email 

cityprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au. For information outside of business hours please call Council’s  

24 hour contact centre on (07) 3403 8888. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Long Vo   

Project Manager 
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